From:
 Seymour, Shayna J

 To:
 execsec@chilmarkma.gov

 Cc:
 asstexecsec@chilmarkma.gov

Subject: Chronicle on MV

Date: Thursday, September 08, 2016 4:17:10 PM

Hi Timothy & Diana,

I hope this email finds you both well. Diana nice to chat with you a few minutes ago. Per our conversation, Boston's Chronicle on WCVB 5, will be coming to Martha's Vineyard on Oct 3rd -7th 2016. During that time, we will be shooting a half hour show on the entire island as part of our Main Streets and Back Roads series. The piece will focus on island life during the off season. An air date is still to be determined, but the show will run sometime in late October or November. Myself, Shayna Seymour, along with my videographer, Bob Oliver, will be the production team. Our news vehicle is a White Ford Escape, license plate number S12378. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you and I am looking forward to our upcoming stay/shoot on Martha's Vineyard!

